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BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
March 23, 2024 

• See full Board minutes HERE. 

• See updated website for new pool rules & info HERE. 

• VP Allison Welker has resigned. Searching for new VP. 

• Membership at 136. New members needed! 

• Talks are underway with Tourney Hill about the lease. 

• The pool will be CLOSED April 8 – 14 for draining. 

• New cleaning service starts April 1. 

• Spa temperature has been reduced to 102°. 

• Bingo fundraiser is being planned for May. 

• Reservations will begin required from Memorial Day 

through Labor Day for holidays and weekends. 

• New and renewing members who pay by credit card on 

the website will now be charged $15 for the service. 

POOL UPGRADES 
A palm tree will be planted to replace the oak that 
was removed a couple of years ago. 

A lemon tree is planned as a memorial to pool 
members who have passed. Fundraising needed. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Work Party – April 13 from 10-1. Need 
volunteers to help with beautification. Contact 
Samantha if you can help – or just show up!  
INFO HERE. 

Fundraising – looking for creative members who 
can help with fundraisers. 

Website – looking for an assistant who is 
computer saavy. 

NEED TO RENEW? 

NEW POLICY: 

$500 to renew by check to BLSC dropped off 

at the Blacklake Community Room. 

$515 to renew by credit card online HERE (to 

cover service fees) 

VICE PRESIDENT NEEDED! 
 

The Board needs a Vice President, who will 

coordinate fundraising and social activities, 

as well as help the President. Look HERE. 

Please contact Steve if you are interested: 

sherrera1@charter.net 

 

 

2024 BOARD MEMBERS 
 President:  Steve Herrera sherrera1@charter.net 

 Vice President:  VACANT 

 Treasurer:  Martha Pignone poolmp2024@gmail.com 

 Secretary: Gayle Turner grt.blsc@gmail.com 

 Operations: Samantha Nagler samantha93444@gmail.com 

 Membership:  Linda Graham jaslingraham1@gmail.com 

 Website: Becca Kellenberger beccakellen@gmail.com 

NOTE : Please contact Samantha and/or Steve for pool-related issues. 

 

 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 

Meet BLSC Board President, Steve Herrera... 

I moved to The Oaks in 2005 and became a pool member 2 
years ago.  I look forward to my regular pool visits for the 
exercise and positive member encounters.  

I encourage all members to enjoy the pool and help with 
volunteering to keep our pool a clean, safe, and fun 
experience for all.  See you there! 
 

SAVE THE  
DATE 

Upcoming Events: 

April 8-14:  

Pool CLOSED for draining 

April 13:  

Pool Work Party  
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

May TBD: 
BINGO Fundraiser 

VOLUNTEER 
Interested in lending a hand to make our 

pool its very best? We would love your 

help! Please reach out to Samantha 

Nagler at samantha93444@gmail.com 

for more information. 
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